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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
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From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips Fax: 867-766-7074
Phone: 867-766-7062
Date: January 20, 2004 Pages: gﬁzf’r' 2—,L{;6 including this page
To: Paramount EA Fax:
DISTRIBUTION CC:

Subject:  Additions to Public Registry

NOTES:

TO All: :
Please note the following new additions to the Public Registry:

e MVEIRB issues 5 additional IRs to Paramount

¢ MVEIRB request community meeting in Kakisa

e MVEIRB response to request to reschedule Paramount Public Hearing
e KTFN request for written decision regarding IRs

e FPMC request for written decision regarding IRs

¢ IR Round 2 Responses from DFO

¢ IR Round 2 Responses from GNWT

e IR Round 2 Responses from INAC

e IR Round 2 Responses from EC

These documents are being distributed by fax and email to all parties. In order to maintain
smaller file size for both fax and email distribution, these documents will be sent in 2 parts.

This transmission may contain information that is confidental and privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee and is protected by
legislation. If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 7667050 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank you.
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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT XIA 2N7
www.mveirb.nt.ca

Please be advised that Paramount’s responses have been posted to the MVEIRB website at:
www.mveirb.nt.ca, under the environmental assessments link. The document is over 200 pages

in length and is not suitable for transmission to distribution. All registered parties should have
received a hard copy directly from the Developer. If you have not yet received your copy,
please notify me.

Supplementary reports that were requested by the KTFN have been placed on the Public
Registry and are available for viewing at the Review Board office only. Copies may be obtained

for a nominal fee.

* Reminder that the deadline for Technical Analysis Reports is 5:00 p.m. January 29, 2004.
Tech Report guidelines are available on the website.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at: (867) 766-7062.
Happy reading!

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

This transmission may contain information that is confidental and privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee and is protected by
legistation. If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 7667050 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank you.
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